
CRA Newsletter, 10-9-2017 
 
Message from the Principal 
 

Hello Everyone, 
The beginning of the school year has been fantastic.  The students, faculty and community here are truly 
outstanding.  I have started to get to know the students and some of their parents and I am still excited for 
a great year. 
I have noticed that on occasion, parents come to the school to talk to teachers during class time.  While I 
love the concern and willingness to talk with the teacher, I ask that you please call or email to set up an 
appointment to talk with your child’s teacher.  We strive to minimize disruptions to instruction. 
Along those same lines, please drop off lunches, homework, etc. in the office so as not to interrupt teaching 
time.  If you need to speak with your child during school hours or check them out of school early, please 
check in at the office so they can call your child out of class.   
Remember to check in with the office if you do come to spend time volunteering and pick up a visitor 
badge.   
Thanks! 
Kent Fuller - Principal  
 
Halloween at CRA  

Halloween will be celebrated on Tuesday, October 31st . The Halloween parade will begin at 8:45 and 

weave throughout the school. Chairs will be set up in the multipurpose room and front hall for parents and 

visitors to watch the parade. Students are encouraged to dress in costume, following a few rules for children’s 

safety:  

1. Masks cannot be brought to school or worn.  

2. Pretend or real weapons are not allowed (plastic or pretend knives, sword, gun or anything that could be 

used as a weapon).  

3. Faces can be painted. 

4. Costumes must be modest.  

Children should come to school already dressed in their costume. Kindergarten children can stay in their 

costumes, but… 1st – 6th Grade students need to bring uniform clothing to change into before lunch. We 

hope parents will join us for the parade!  

 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
Fall Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on November 15 & 16.  You will receive an email at the end of 
October giving you information about how and when to begin scheduling your appointment time online.   
 
Applications for Enrollment for 2017-2018  
Last week was our Lottery Open House, our fall kick-off event to begin accepting applications for enrollment 
for the 2018- 2019 school year. Applications will be accepted throughout this year for next fall, available in 
the CRA office. Tell your family and friends about our wonderful school! 
 

CALENDAR 
Friday, October 13:                5

th
 & 6

th
 Grade Books & Bagels, 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday, October 14:            PTO 5K Glow Run, 4:00-8:00 at Canyon Rim Park 

Wednesday, October 18:        Early Dismissal, 1:15  
Thurs & Fri, Oct. 19 & 20:    No School - UEA, Fall Break 
Friday, October 27:                No School – Teacher Professional Development 

Tuesday, October 31:             Halloween Parade, 8:45 a.m.  
  
   
 


